
 

  

 

Dear Mr.Ruud & Een Aarde members, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical Mission Sisters are grateful to you for extending 

your support and contribution which enabled us to reach 

out to many flood hit families in their need.  

Assuring you our prayers and wishing you a very happy 

Christmas and a Spirit- filled New Year 

 
 

Maria Pottanany 
 Unit South India 

 


